
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    May 17, 2021 

 

Re: No-Cost Webinar: Grief & Loss: Supporting Children Who Have Lost Parents Due to 

COVID-19 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please join The REACH Institute on Wednesday, May 19th at 4PM PST for an hour-long, 

no cost Q&A webinar, Grief & Loss: Supporting a Child Who Has Lost a Parent to 

COVID-19. 

 

Participants will gain a broad understanding of traumatic grief, practical guidance for 

working with patients and strategies for parents/caregivers to support kids who may be 

struggling. See attached flyer for further details. To register & submit questions, visit: 

http://bit.ly/REACH4May19 

 

It’s estimated that 40,000 kids in the U.S. have lost a parent to COVID-19, a tragedy 

disproportionately impacting Black children. Kids who have lost parents in the pandemic 

are at higher risk for traumatic prolonged grief & depression, lower educational 

attainment, economic insecurity and accidental death or suicide. Grounded in the latest 

advancements in the field, this Q&A panel will provide a broad understanding of 

traumatic grief, practical guidance on how providers can work with their patients and 

strategies for parents/caregivers to connect and improve communication with children in 

the aftermath of death or while a family member is ailing. 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact CPMG Provider 

Relations at providerrelations@rchsd.org.     

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 

http://bit.ly/REACH4May19
http://www.cpmgsandiego.com/

